

An exciting new music workshop for students learning to play a brass instrument.

Challenge Brass Band is proud to announce its first series of **free** workshops for school children in Wanneroo. The workshops have been made possible with support from the **City of Wanneroo**.

They will run during the school holidays on *April* 14, 21 and 28 and conclude with an opportunity to perform alongside Challenge Brass Band at their Autumn Concert on *May 5* in Wanneroo.

For more information about our band and the workshops, please visit our website at www.challengebrassband.org.au.

To register your interest send an email to challengebrassband@gmail.com with your child's name, postcode, school, year group and brass instrument played.

For further enquiries please contact Ricky on 0407 246 492

The workshops designed to give students the experience of being part community band without the need to join. Our goal is to raise awareness about the role that community music plays in people's lives and how musical ambitions can be pursued into adulthood.

Supported by:





